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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                                         June 2012

Since April 2008, our long term volunteers and 
Tempel-Team Jay and Linda have been working at 
the temples around Samui, treating as many dogs 
and cats on the spot as possible. The working 
relationship with the monks at most temples has 
grown stronger over the years, a base of trust has 
developed and often results in beautiful outcomes. 
Jay and Linda will be away in Europe for the next 3 
weeks and therefore have already provided the 
temples with enough food and lots of 1st aid 
medication for the time they’re away. In serious 
cases the monks agreed to get in touch with our 
manager. Jay and Lindas daily work also includes a 
lot of street work and many little villages surrounding 
the temples.
In the next weeks and months, the DRCS will have 
many short term volunteers visiting who are ready to 
get their hands a little dirty. We often depend on the 
help of volunteers and are thankful for their help at 
the shelter or even in the office. Linda and Jay bringing food to one of the temples

Special THANK YOU to Sue (Sisters Of Samui & The Tongsai Bay), who has been supporting us tremendously over the 
last few years. For her return back to England, we wish her all the very best and hope to see her again in Samui! 

Jay and Tom with the monks at Wat Chaeng
Operation list May 2012

Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
121 9 11 4 8 153

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can make even more 
progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly have made it a happier and safer 
place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte and the DCRSF-Team      


